STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

GARREY CARRUTHERS January 8. 1990 POST OFFICE BOX 1980
3

GDVERNOR

-31-4¢

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1960
{5051 383-6161

E1 Paso Natural Gas Company
Box 1492
ET Paso, TX 79999

Attn: Russell Cowart

Re: Gas Connection Notice
ARCO 0i1 and Gas Company
Frederick H. Curry WN #2-N
Sec. 1, T24S, R36E
Jalmat Pool

Gentlemen:

We have been advised by ARCO that you are the transporter of

gas from the above-referenced well and that the well was
connected December 4, 1989. Please file a gas connection notice
immediately.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed

Encl.
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